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Dufferin OPP investigating vehicle fire in Melancthon

	

The Dufferin County Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) is investigating a vehicle fire that occurred in the Township of Melancthon.

 On September 15, 2024, at approximately 9:00 p.m., Dufferin OPP officers, along with Shelburne Fire, responded to a report of a

fully engulfed vehicle. The vehicle was located on the shoulder of 270 Sideroad in the Township of Melancthon.

 Upon police arrival a confirmation was made that there were zero occupants within the vehicle. A license plate was recovered from

the vehicle described as a small sedan, and it was reported as stolen a short time after by the registered owner.

 This investigation is ongoing, and police are asking if you have information regarding this incident, please contact the Dufferin

County OPP at (519) 942-1711 or 1-888-310-1122. You can also provide information anonymously by contacting Crime Stoppers

Simcoe, Dufferin & Muskoka at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477) or online at www.crimestopperssdm.com. When you contact Crime

Stoppers, you stay anonymous, and you never have to testify.

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://shelburnefreepress.ca/?p=34559
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

